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Wednesday 9 October 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 – Sing, Perform, Inspire! – Friday 18 October 2019 

Year 6 have been invited to join the above performance at Oakridge Primary School. As it is a 9.20 am start we would 

be grateful if you could drop your child at Oakridge Primary School, Oakridge Road, High Wycombe HP11 2PN at 9.00 

am. Hughenden staff will be outside the main entrance gates in Oakridge Road in their hi-viz jackets, ready to receive 

the children. The parking, as with most schools, is limited to say the least, and so if you can car share for the drop 

off, that would be a great help. 

 

We have booked a coach to bring the children back to Hughenden at 12 noon.  The coach will wait at school, whilst 

those children attending Forest School change into their Forest School clothes, and will then take them up to Pipers 

Corner School. 

 

All children should bring a packed lunch and water bottle on this day.  

 

You will realise the importance we place on this event, which will have invited guests, one of which is the Mayor of 

High Wycombe, by the necessity to cover all aspects of Year 6’s day. 

 

We would be grateful if you could return the attached Parental Consent form and send in a contribution of £3.00 

towards the cost of the coach. 

 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Sarah Leighton  
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

                

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/

